
From: Larsen, Thurman
To: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Kieling, John, NMENV; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV; VanHorn, Kristen, NMENV
Subject: Pond 7 Breach Analytical 1 of 2
Date: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 12:15:11 PM
Attachments: 201503111120.pdf

The above attachment is Part 1 of the analytical for the Pond 7 breach. I had to separate into parts
 so as to send it.
Regards,
 

From: Riege, Ed 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 11:20 AM
To: Larsen, Thurman
Subject: FW: Pond 7 Breach Letter and Final C-141 Email 2
 
 
 

From: Riege, Ed 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 11:12 AM
To: 'Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD'; 'Kieling, John, NMENV'; 'Cobrain, Dave, NMENV'; 'VanHorn, Kristen, NMENV'
Subject: RE: Pond 7 Breach Letter and Final C-141 Email 2
 
 
 

From: Riege, Ed 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2015 11:07 AM
To: 'Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD'; 'Kieling, John, NMENV'; 'Cobrain, Dave, NMENV'; 'VanHorn, Kristen, NMENV'
Subject: Pond 7 Breach Letter and Final C-141 Email 1
 
 
Dear Mr.  Chavez and Kieling,
Attached is a letter, attachments, and final C-141 in response to the inquiries of both NMED and
 OCD on the Pond 7 pond breach. Due to NMED size restrictions 2 emails will be sent. Hard copy is in
 the mail.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ed Riege
 
Ed Riege MPH
Environmental Manager
 
Western Refining
Gallup Refinery
92 Giant Crossing Road
Gallup, NM  87301
(505) 722-0217
ed.riege@wnr.com
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